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From: Lauren Dickenson
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: Objection to proposed redistribution to Lalor electorate
Date: Thursday, 12 April 2018 8:48:40 AM

Hi,
 
I am a current resident of Point Cook that will be affected with the proposed new redistribution
of the Lalor electorate. I object to the current proposal as:
 

1. You will be splitting the suburb of Point Cook over two electorates, yet we all fall under
the one council City of Wyndham. The suburb will be best looked after with only one state
representative, not two.

2. With the projected growth to continue in the City of Wyndham why not create an entirely
new seat with the booming areas that continue to grow and therefore will need more
attention.

 
Point Cook deserves to have their voice heard, and by splitting the suburb into two this will not
happen.
 
Kind Regards,
 
Lauren Dickenson




